ORRETS MEADOW

GOVERNOR VISIT

THURSDAY 20TH MARCH 2014

This is the second visit to class 3 this academic year and as always it is a pleasure to meet the staff and pupils.

I visited during the afternoon session and when I went into class the children were very busy making books that told of the Easter story and they had to cut out the pictures and then order them to tell the story about Jesus.  

As before the children in class 3 are always very keen to tell you about what they are doing and I really enjoyed hearing about what they were learning and how they were trying very hard.  All the children were well behaved and it was a lovely atmosphere for them to work in, children shared ideas and helped one another if someone was not sure. 

I helped to cut out and paste the pictures in their books and they read out what they had written about the how Jesus was betrayed and then he went in the tomb and then went to heaven. 

During the afternoon I was able to join the children for their music lesson. Pupils from Class 3 joined other pupils from the school and they shared the lesson.   The session was very enjoyable and informative and the teacher who came into school explained the differences in various music styles, he explained about music from Detroit the home of Motown and Reggie music from Jamaica.  Pupils started to learn a song called ‘Three Birds by Bob Marley’, we all had the opportunity to sing along to the words and then the children played a few notes on their recorders.  I am sure as weeks progress they will learn a bit more and before you know it they will be able to play the full song.  

It was a pleasure to visit the school and as usual the time passed very quickly.  I would like to thank not only class teacher,  but the other staff today who made my visit so enjoyable.  The children were relaxed and happy and really enjoyed their lessons and I can see why they develop and gain confidence at Orrets. 

Cindy Cooper

Governor

